
Tamarack Golf Club is participating in the Valley Green Fees Program for the year 2016.  Below is a 

sample of our 2016 Annual Membership card that each 2065 paid member shall receive.  These can be 

picked up in the proshop when payment for your annual dues are received.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement of Program:  Each participating golf club will offer members of participating clubs golf play at 

their course for ½ price green fees.  This benefit will be extended to members and at most courses, one 

guest for the year 2016.  The benefit to be valid at anytime the golf course is open for regular play and 

tee times are available.  Exclusions to this benefit are holidays, weekends if indicated, or days that 

course events (tournaments, etc.) prevent visitor play.  Golfers playing in tournaments at participating 

golf clubs will pay normal tournament fees and are not entitled to ½ price benefit.  (Example: Cost at 

2016 Memorial tournament in LaJunta was $160.00/golfer.  All golfers pay this fee, NOT $80.00). 

Membership Responsibilities:  Participating members shall call ahead to schedule play and to insure 

space availability.  They will inform course personnel that they are a member of TAMARACK GC and 

would like the ½ price green fees.  Upon arrival they shall present their membership card, pay 

appropriate green fees and play their round of golf, abiding and respecting all course rules.  It is hoped 

that if a member is unable to contact the course ahead, that the course will honor the benefit if space is 

available.  Please do not rely on acceptability of this privilege if the course is not contacted! 

Concerns or issues:  If a member experiences a problem at any participating course, they shall inform 

their home club and explain details.  They shall not raise issues at the participating course.  Club 

personnel will contact Tamarack Golf Club about any issues or concerns about the program.  Every effort 

will be made to resolve the issues and Tamarack Golf Club will have the final say on resulting actions 

taken.  

Participating Golf Courses: 

LaJunta Golf Club  27696 Harris Rd. PO Box 174 LaJunta, CO 81050 (719) 384-7133 

Cottonwood Golf Links  1 Cottonwood Lane  Fowler, CO 81039 (719) 263-4500 

Las Animas Golf Club  220 Ctry Club Dr. PO Box 375 Las Animas, CO 81054 (719) 456-2511 

Rocky Ford Country Club PO Box 573   Rocky Ford, CO 81067 (719) 254-7528 

2016 Annual Membership 

Family 

Single 

Student 
  

Expires March 31st, 2014 

 
Mike Hines, General Manager            

Tamarack Golf Club 
50771 S. HWY 71 

P.O. Box 9 

Limon, CO 80828 

PH: (719) 775-9461 

Web: www.tamarackcc.com 



Spreading Antlers Golf Club S. US HWY 287 PO Box 90 Lamar, CO 81052 (719) 336-5274 

Trinidad Golf Club  1417 Nolan Drive  Trinidad, CO 81082 (719) 846-4015 

Lathrop (Walsenburg) Golf Lathrop S.P. HWY 160,  Walsenburg, CO 81089 (719) 738-5317 
PO Box 90 

    

We are excited about this program and encourage members to go play these other courses.  Hopefully 

this will improve relationships between courses and encourage the possibility of tournaments and 

events between clubs.  If you have questions regarding the Valley Green Fees Program please contact 

the proshop at (719) 775-9461 or email us at mhines@tamarackcc.com   
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